
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: General Public 

 

From: Chairman Ned Norris Jr. 

 Vice Chairwoman Wavalene M. Saunders 

 

Date: June 9, 2022 

Re: Human Resources Executive Director Confirmation  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We are pleased to announce the confirmation of Human Resources Executive Director, Doreen 

Thomas. Tohono O’odham Legislative Council passed Resolution No. 2022-190, Approving the 

Appointment  of Doreen Thomas as Nation's Department of Human Resources Executive Director,  

which went into effect Tuesday, June 7, 2022.  

 

We want to extend our gratitude to Angelina Lewis for accepting the role of interim Executive 

Director of Human Resources during the confirmation process. Effective immediately, Ms. Lewis 

will return to her permanent position as Human Resources Manager as Ms. Thomas resumes her 

duties as Executive Director. 
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